
After your delegates endorsed a second 24-hour Australia-wide StarTrack strike, we have made
significant progress with the company on your job security claims. But StarTrack has still not come to the
table on several of our key claims, and your delegates have endorsed a strike on Thurs 21 Oct from
midnight to midnight.

The key issues you're facing with job security have been felt all around the road transport industry - only
recently we've seen Toll and FedEx walk off the job for their own national strikes. BevChain and FedEx
have also notified strike action for this week, and we are preparing for an industry stoppage if the
companies don't settle the outstanding issues.

Because of your strong first action, StarTrack has already moved significantly on your job security claims.
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KEY WINS

There are still outstanding issues that StarTrack must resolve. The company must now come to the table
with better outcomes on contracting out protections, and moving to a single strong agreement with a
common expiry date and stronger dispute resolution provisions.

Now is the most critical time in our fight. You've made it clear
you're willing to take further action unless StarTrack comes to
the table now with a fair offer. Let's keep standing together and
secure the best possible agreement.

Commitment to stronger auditing provisions and greater transparency around outside hire
Full utilisation provisions
Preventing the use of outside hire to reduce overtime
Labour hire casual conversions


